
 
 
From: Pelon, Tricia <Tricia.Pelon@crowncastle.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 4, 2021 7:12 AM 
To: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 
Cc: Amanda Warner <amanda@northeastsitesolutions.com>; Daley, Sue <Susan.Emery@t-mobile.com>; 
D'Amico, Jason <Jason.DAmico@crowncastle.com>; Zajac, Richard <Richard.Zajac@crowncastle.com> 
Subject: CONSTRUCTION START NOTICE - EM-T-MOBILE-085a-210108 BU - 876355, Site Name - UPPER 
STEPNEY - TLC, App ID - 529718, Customer Site ID - CT11264C 
 
CSC – Please be advised that TMobile is providing noticed that construction will be starting w/in the next 
2 wks for the site referenced above.   Any issues please let me know 
 
 

Thanks Tricia  
 
Patricia Pelon 
Project Manager T-Mobile  
T: (518) 373-3507 | M: (518) 424-2396  
 
CROWN CASTLE 
3 Corporate Park Drive, Suite 101, Clifton Park, NY 12065 
CrownCastle.com 
 

  

 
 

** Attention all Contractors - Anytime a Crown site is accessed for any reason you must 
call our NOC at 800-788-7011 upon arrival and departure 
 

This email may contain confidential or privileged material. Use or disclosure of it by anyone 

other than the recipient is unauthorized. If you are not an intended recipient, please delete this 

email.  
 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.crowncastle.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7CLisa.Fontaine%40ct.gov%7Cca03552584df4889e06e08d90eed74aa%7C118b7cfaa3dd48b9b02631ff69bb738b%7C0%7C0%7C637557235298206142%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=vAiRkxOW9M6FjSfJHaWKD1o0T1QTiupeTA5lEh5VoVs%3D&reserved=0

